
JABLED_ DOCLI_MENT NO. 

John Ningark 
Member of Legislative Assembly 
Netsilik Region 
Box 1320 
GNWT 
Yellowknife, NT 
X1A2L9 

February 1, 1996 

Re: Muskox Tags 

Dear John, 
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Hunters' & Trappers' Organization Committee members would like to request five more 
muskox tags for Boothia Peninsula. For the benefit of our people. 

We were notified of the increase in both caribou and muskoxen on the Boothia Peninsula, 
which will affect hunters in Taloyoak. The survey which was done in July 1995, also 
showed an increase in muskoxen on Prince of Wales Island and Somerset Island, and to 
protect the Boothia caribou population we would like to have five more muskox tags for 
Boothia Peninsula. 

Please contact us if you have any questions. 

Sincerely yours, 

( ) 
()J;f ~, 
David Igutsaq 
Vice Chairman 

cc: John Stevenson 
Regional Superintendant 

Nunavut Wildlife Management Board 
Iqaluit 


